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DIR. MA. LOURDES G. FERRER 
Regional Director 
Department of Environment and Natural Resources MIMAROPA 
Ermita, Manila 
 
Dear Director Ferrer: 
 
Greetings from Calapan City! 
 
We would l ike to request on the latest and notable news art icles for the 
fourth quarter issue of the MIMAROPA Links, the off icial newsletter of 
the MIMAROPA Regional Development Council. 
 
The fourth quarter issue of the newsletter wil l  be released in December 
and wil l  focus on development administration sector and COVID-19 
related programs, activit ies, and projects being implemented in the 
region. The newsletter wil l also feature art icles and stories from the 
current quarter. High-profi le stories from the previous quarter may also 
be submitted. 
 
Please email your submissions with accompanying high-resolution 
photos to drdneda4b@gmail.com not later than November 19, 2021 
(Friday). 
 
Please also note that the art icles may be edited or shortened to 
accommodate other art icles from other local government units, regional 
l ine agencies, state universit ies and colleges, and other organizations. 
 
Thank you and stay healthy. 
 
Truly yours, 
 
 
 
AGUSTIN C. MENDOZA 
Regional Director
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